
To, 
The Head, 
Department of Mathematics 
Tuljaram Chaturchand College of Arts, Science and Commerce, 
Baramati. 

Prof. Jadhav S. Y. 

Department of Mathematics 
Date 18/04/2024 

Subject: Report of the Farewell Programme (16/04/2024) 

Respected sir, 

16h April a farewell program was celebrated in our department for the T.Y.B.Sc 
and PG second year students. The program was celebrated with great joy. In that program 
there was 48 students was present. The program was started At 1:00 pm by lighting of lamp 
to warship of god saraswati. Students felicitated all departmental staff. Some students talk 
about their college life and experience as a student. There some games and dance was 
organised for students. At the last of program there is refreshment for all students and staff. 
Thank you so much sir for your guidance and support. 

Your Faithfully 
Jadhav S.Y. 



Farewell Program of T.Y.B.Sc and  M.Sc-II 2023-24 

 

 

              
 

 

 

 

 

               
 


